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   Order of Worship 

 

Gathering Music  

Greeting 

Prayer 

Music ~   

Scripture ~ Philippians 2: 1-11 

Sermon ~ “Trading Places” 

“Special Presentation” 

Music ~  

Invitation  

Music ~  

Tithes and Offering 

Benediction 

 

Church Contact: 

Church Office Hours: Mon-Fri 9:00 a.m. – 2:00p.m. 

Church Telephone: 843-662-2904 

Church Fax: 843-662-6663 

Website: www.cumberlandumcflorence.org 

Email: cumberlandsec@bellsouth.net 

Church Administrator, Chrishanda D. Pearson 

Visit us on Facebook: Cumberland United Methodist Church-

Florence,SC 

Pastoral Care Contact Rev. Dr. Frederick Yebuah 

Pastor Cell Phone: 803-662-4525 

Pastor email: fnyebuah@umcsc.org 

 

 

 

Free Conference Dial-In # (720) 740-9744  

Access Code: 1722291 

 

*Note to the members of Cumberland United 

Methodist Church* 

 

 

 

All announcements will be on the bulletin 

each week. We ask that you send in announcements 

by 12:00 PM every Wednesday to get it on the 

bulletin.  

The Pastor will be out of the office every 

Friday, if you need assistance please contact the 

Church Administrator. We thank you for your 

understanding. 

 

 

Praying that everyone has a blessed and safe 

week.  *Practice safety precautions* 

 

 

 

http://www.cumberlandumcflorence.org/
mailto:cumberlandsec@bellsouth.net
mailto:fnyebuah@umcsc.org


 

 

Announcements 

 

Mrs. Josephine Tyson, the sister of Mrs. Gladys 

James and aunt of Shelia Nesmith passed away on 

Sunday August 2, 2020. Please keep the family in 

prayer 

 

Mrs. Omega Linton, the mother of Mr. Freeman 

Linton passed away on August 4, 2020. Her Home 

Going Service will be held at Smith funeral Home, 

Monday, August 11, 2020 @ 1:00PM. There will 

be a viewing Monday, August 10, 2020 @ 6:00PM 

at Smith Funeral Home.  Please keep the family in 

prayer  

 

There is an attachment letter of appreciation from 

Mrs. Minder Hamlin. Let us thank her for serving 

Cumberland UMC with love and dedication. 

 

        

 August Birthday Rally Time 

 

It is time to make your August Birthday payment 

Thank you, 

Captain Hill 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


